Recommendation letter
Brad Schwan
Let's Sync
3020 Bridgeway, PMB 340, Sausalito, CA. 94965, USA
Date of letter 15/10/19
To whom it may concern:
Computools took on a very complicated and difficult project for my company when the server
programmer started his Doctorate Program and no longer had time to work on this project. It
was made extra hard because we were utilizing older code from a previous project so there was
a lot of unused code that needed to be cleaned up. That and the previous programmer was not

fastidious about commenting his code and some parts were very difficult to understand.

| am very pleased with the work Computools has done, they are honest, hard working and
dedicated. The customer service | have received is the best it could be.

Work was done in a timely manner and generally to a very high standard.
This is an ongoing project and | am pleased to continue working with Computools.

| could not be happier with the work they have performed and | highly recommend them to
anyone interested in their services.

| would recommend this company to my best friend.
Sincerely,

T ey

Brad Schwan
President of Let's Sync
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